
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 

February 11, 2011  
        1800E3-RLG 
King Forward, Inc. 
1671 N.W. 144th Terrace, suite 106 
Sunrise, FL.  33323 
 
                                                                                              In re:   LPTV application of: 
                                                                                                          King Forward, Inc. 
                                                                                                          BMPDTL-20101101AAO  
                                                                                                          Facility id: 182282 
                                                                                                          CH.17, Gainesville, FL. 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
On December 29, 2010, the licensee as addressed above was sent a 30 day deficiency letter 
outlining the following issues: 
 
Our preliminary engineering analysis of the proposed facilities indicates that the site coordinates 
specified in the application is within the restricted geographic area as it was established by first-
come first-serve public notice released on June 29, 2009 (DA-09-1487A1). Specifically, your 
proposed site is within 121 km of the following market(s): 
 
1. Jacksonville, FL.                 Dist = 96.0 kM 
 
In addition, our preliminary engineering review reveals that your proposed facility does not 
comply with the Commission’s interference rules.   Specifically, the proposal is predicted to 
cause interference to the following facilities: 
 
1.  W63DB, Williston, FL. – BDISTTL-20071205ABG   
 
You were given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified geographic 
restriction issue and the interference problem within (30) days from the date of this letter. 
Amendments must be filed electronically. If not so amended, your application will be considered 
incomplete and subsequently dismissed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Our records show that no amendment has been filed as of February 10, 2011, to resolve the 
above referenced issue; therefore, the above referenced proposed application is considered 
incomplete and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. 
   
 
                                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                            Sincerely; 
 
                                                                                            
 

                                                                               Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                            Associate Chief 
                                                                                            Video Division 
                                                                                             Media Bureau 
 
 
C.c.  King Forward, Inc. 
 C/O – James Gallagher 
 10120 Briar Circle 
 Hudson, FL.  34667 
 
 


